
 

 

Parent Council AGM  Tuesday 1st June 2021 @ 6:30PM 

Present: - Miss Hay, Mrs Keiller, Mrs Awburn, Mrs Bowman, Mrs Delo, Mr & Mrs Mitchell, Mrs Milllar, Mrs Mercer, 

Ms Jack, Mrs Coyle 

Apologies: - Mrs Mackintosh, Mrs Mowat 

Minutes from previous meeting: - Accepted 

1. Election of Members:- 
 
Chair -         Mrs Bowman re-elected 

Vice Chair - Mrs Delo 

Treasurer - Mrs Millar 

Secretary - Mrs Keiller re-elected 

2. School Update 

The school roll has fallen as only 10 P1 children are enrolled for next term therefore sadly Miss Lang will be leaving 

and the classes will be as follows: 

P1/2 Mrs Masson /Mrs Coyle (Tue) 

P2 Mrs Batty 

P3 Miss MacNicol 

P4/5 Mrs Smith 

P5/6 Miss McCann 

P6/7 Mrs Small 

A request for parent council representatives from each class will be made when the classes are communicated. 

The handover to Mrs Swan is underway. 

Health and wellbeing week will be week commencing 14th June.  The children have come up with ideas for sports 

which will be done per class.  The teachers will post photos and videos on Seesaw given the COVID restrictions.  

House champions will be announced the last week of term and lots of fun activities are planned for outside. 

3. Finance Update 

The balance is £4268.34 with £255 due to be paid to the P7 school leavers although Miss Hay took an action to con-

firm the amount due to be paid to the school leavers. 

4. AOB 

Miss Hay gave her thanks to the parent council for their support during her time as head teacher. The date and time 

of the next meeting is to be confirmed once Miss Hay has consulted with Mrs Swan. 

 


